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Question: 

Please provide details of increased resources allocated to deal with the increased referrals of 

people experiencing domestic and family violence?  

 

Answer: 

The Department of Human Services proactively identifies customers who may be impacted by 

family and domestic violence using a risk identification and referral model.  Depending on the 

customer’s circumstances, they may be referred to an external specialist service such as 

1800RESPECT or Mensline, or to a social worker to assess their situation and determine 

eligibility for departmental payments or exemptions.  This work is part of business-as-usual 

operations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


